
From: Denis Riordan <Denis.Riordan@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 9:29 AM 
To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Denis Riordan <Denis.Riordan@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Confidential - RE: Your Question 
 

 
Richard,  
 This is my follow up reporting for my attendants at the 40th General convention of the United 
Association in San Diego, California August 23rd to August 28th. 
I did not receive any awards or special consideration. All 3,337 delegates to this convention in 
both the USA and Canada have received $6,428. This onetime payment covers the costs of the 
hotel, air fare and a per diem for food and ground transportation expenses. All payments for 
the convention in the USA will be reported via 1099 to the IRS for 2021 income taxes. 
 
This concludes my report. 
Thank you 
Denis Riordan 
 
Denis E. Riordan 
Chief Plumbing Inspector  
City of Chicago Department of Water Management 
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